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Dear Mr. Mann:

We have received your claim in the amount of $2,610.00, relating to amplifiers you allege were
missing from your vehicle on June 5, 2005 after being towed to the City tow lot following your
arrest by the City of Milwaukee police on weapon charges.

Our investigation reveals that your 1975 Oldsmobile was towed to the City of Milwaukee tow lot
as prisoner’s property. The tow lot records indicated your vehicle’s interior had visible
electronic equipment inside upon arrival at the tow lot. The records also noted the trunk was
secured and items contained within it were not visible. The Milwaukee Police Department
conducted a custodial search of your vehicle after your arrest for carrying a concealed weapon.
Our office spoke with one of the arresting officers and the officer that had your vehicle towed.
The officers noted your trunk had numerous items contained within it. One of the officers
recalled seeing amplifiers that were wired well into the vehicle and it would take a lot of work to
remove them. The City departments followed standard procedures and you failed to provide any
specific evidence to support your belief that the amps in question were stolen while in the City's
custody, as such, we are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the date
of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 Fast Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

Audattld , —

GRANT F. LANGLEY
City Attorney

ROBERT M. OVERHOLT
Investigator Adjuster
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